
To Senate Committee on Judiciary and Ballot Measures
Chair Prozanski, Vice-chair Thatcher, and Committee Members,
I oppose SB 554 because it not only restricts the freedom of law abiding citizens with a concealed weapons permit from using that 
privilege, but it punishes them with the threat of a Class C felony.   The increase in fees should also be stopped.
I recommend that you kill this bill.
Thank you,
June Sanders
Chiloquin, OR


